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Friday 13th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
As you may be aware, every year we have a Big Art week at Colmers Farm and this 
year it is taking place between Monday 23rd October and Friday 27th October.   
 
During this week, Year 6 will be creating ‘shoe portraits’ as well as traditional 
portraits. In order for Year 6 to create their own ‘shoe portrait’, we would like Year 6 
to bring their favourite footwear into school in their school bag or in a plastic bag on 
Thursday 19th October.   
 
Their favourite footwear might include trainers, football boots, wellies, or party shoes 
for example. We would also like Year 6 to bring in their favourite pair of socks for their 
shoe portrait. Your child will be bringing their footwear home on the same day.  

 
Kind regards,  

  
Mr Williams  
Headteacher  

  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


